
Mr. Norman Kotker 
597 Fifth Avenue 
New York , N.Y . 10017 

Dear Mr . Kotker: 

September 10,1970 

Pursuant to the telephone conversation of my wtfe and 
yourself, I am enclostng herewith revised acceptance 
letter for the article on Stone Technology . Hope t h ts 
meets wtth your needs and a pproval . 

It was very nice to have Francois Bordes as our house 
gues t for a week and. we both took t he opportunt ty to 
discuss our contributions to the dictionary . For your 
tnformatton , he ts now at the University of Montreal , 
s hould you need to contact hi m for any reason . 

Thank y-ou a gain for g t vtng me the opportunt t y to con­
trt bute s omet~ing on stone technology - a much neglected 
subject in archaeology . 

If the e nclosed does not meet with your requirements , 
please retype and send for a nother signature . 

Yours sincerely , 

Don E. Crabt ree 

cc-f le 


